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At the May 12 DOZA hearing there was concern about neighborhoods appealing design review to
block housing projects. The Sellwood-Moreland Improvement League (SMILE) has not filed an
appeal of any type in about 10 years, during which time over 1200 housing units have been added to
our neighborhood, an increase of 20% since 2015.
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